

Dear EuroShrimp Community Members,

We are pleased that the EuroShrimp meeting on Oct.9<sup>th</sup> was so fruitful. It was also great to be part of the interesting and informative presentation series on Oct. 10<sup>th</sup> at the AE2019 in Berlin.

Especially the informal meeting exceeded our expectations and has shown us, that the gathering of the European Shrimpers – next to the hustle and bustle of the conference – is an important opportunity to get in contact with the community. We would like to express our sincere thanks to all of you for the active participation in our meeting. Furthermore, we picked up a lot of new subscribers and would like to welcome them into our community.

Now, our next steps are to think about the outcomes of the two days in Berlin and evaluate the suggestions, ideas and results we took home with us.

As promised, the presentations are now available on our Homepage and we will get back to you with further details in the next few weeks. So be ready to hear from us soon.

Kind wishes,

Matt Slater and Gregor Jähne

P.S.: Please feel free to be in contact if you have any news, questions or information you would like to share via the EuroShrimp network. You can get in contact via the <a href="mailto:euroshrimp.net">euroshrimp.net</a> homepage (which we are still working on) or mail us at <a href="mailto:info@euroshrimp.de">info@euroshrimp.de</a>.